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S3 Important Information 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Many thanks once again for your continued support as we approach the change of 

timetable on Monday 23 May 2022. 

Following on from my previous communication, I am pleased to confirm the following 

details: 

Senior Ties 

All pupils will require a Senior Phase tie as they move into S4. The cost of the tie is 

£5.00 and can be purchased on ParentPay (www.parentpay.com). 

Upon receipt of the Senior Phase tie, and if you no longer have a need for your S1 – 

S3 tie, I would be grateful if you would consider donating your S1 – S3 tie to the 

school to support our younger pupils/families. Ties can be handed in to the school 

office at any time. 

Blazers 

A significant number (60%) of S3 pupils and parents have expressed an interest in 

acquiring a Senior Phase blazer. For those who have opted for a Braided Badged 

Blazer, payment can now be made using ParentPay. 

Our blazer supplier will be in school on Friday 13 May 2022 to measure and fit pupils 

for blazers. It is our hope that blazers will be available for pupils before the end-of-

term. 

If you would still like to order a blazer please contact Mrs Cairns via email at: 

JSellar@lourdes-sec.glasgow.sch.uk 

Blackpool Trip 

If your child(ren) has a record of sustained high standards in: attendance, 

punctuality, behaviour and attitude-to-learning, they have been invited to attend the 

Blackpool trip on Friday 20 May 2022. The cost of this trip is £20.00. 

Payment and consent form details can be found on ParentPay. I would be grateful if 

you could complete the consent form and make the payment by Monday 16 May 

2022. 

I will send out final details relating to this trip late next week. 

If you have not activated your ParentPay account, please contact the school office 

as soon as possible. 
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Yeargroup Mass 

Finally, a reminder that S3 will celebrate Mass in Our Lady of Lourdes church at 

2:15pm on Wednesday 18 May 2022 and all parents and carers are warmly invited 

to join us if you can. 

 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact Mrs Cairns 

(JSellar@lourdes-sec.glasgow.sch.uk) at the school at any time. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

P. Monaghan 

Depute Headteacher 

 


